
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

GSLUP application for PRDP Subproject of Oriental Mindoro
1 message

ppmiu ormin <prdp.ormin@gmail.com> Fri, Nov 19, 2021 at 1:58 PM
To: cenrosocorro@denr.gov.ph, Cenro Socorro <cenrosocorro@gmail.com>, denrcenrosocorro@gmail.com, DENR MIMAROPA
<denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>, RDMIMAROPA Region <denr.rdmimaropa@gmail.com>

Mam/ Sir:

This is to respectfully forward to you the attached certified true copy of NCIP issued Certification Precondition which is a
requisite for the PGOM's application for the Gratuitous Special Land Use Permit (GSLUP) for the proposed FMR subproject
for PRDP funding entitled Construction/Concreting of Merit, Victoria to Bugtong na Tuog, Socorro FMR with Bridge. The said
document is also a requirement for the application of the Environmental Compliance Certificate (ECC).

We hope that this will help fast-track the issuance of the aforesaid documents which will greatly contribute to the
implementation of the proposed PRDP subproject for the benefit of many Mindorenos. Kindly acknowledge receipt of this
email.

OrMin PPMIU Secretariat
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